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The month of March has 

arrived and with it comes a 

new season.  Spring officially 

arrives on the twentieth of the 

month and students and staff 

are hopeful that the piles of 

snow will soon be gone.  Winter 

has come to an end and 

everyone is ready for skipping 

ropes, sidewalk chalk and wall 

balls!   

School Spirit Success 

The last week of 

February our students 

and staff celebrated 

School Spirit.  On 

Monday, Feb 22nd all students had an 

opportunity to participate in Hat Day.  Anyone 

wearing a hat was asked to bring in a loonie to 

support our Food Banks.  BPS Students donated 

over $215.   

Welcome Student Interns 

The staff and students of Barkers Point School 

would like to welcome back our student interns 

from Saint Thomas University.  

We would also like to 

welcome Ms. Dana Brooks 

from the UNB program.  Ms. 

Brooks will be working with 

Mrs. Lloyd for the next ten 

weeks.   

THANK YOU  

The Barkers Point School staff would like to 

send out a huge thank you to the BPS Home & 

School Association for 

providing us with a 

delicious lunch in honor 

of staff appreciation.  

Your ongoing support is 

so appreciated.   

We would also like to thank the Home & School 

for providing us with shovels for the children to 

play with outside.  These shovels have resulted 

in lots of fun at all our play zones.  

The next meeting will take place through the 

TEAMS format on Wednesday, April 7th.  If you 

are interested in joining us please let Mr. Moore 

know and he will send you a meeting invite.   

 

Report Cards 

Our second reporting period is quickly 

approaching.  Schools will be closed on Friday, 

March 19th for writing 

reports and for staff 

professional learning.  

Report cards will be 

distributed on families on Wednesday, March 

31st.  Parent Teacher Interviews will take place 
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by telephone or through TEAMS on Tuesday, 

April 13th from 4 pm – 7 pm and again on April 

14th from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm.   More 

information regarding how to sign up for an 

interview will be sent home soon.   

PSSC Meeting 

The next PSSC meeting will take place on 

Wednesday, April 7th at 6 

pm. This meeting will also 

take place over TEAMS.  

Any one is welcome to 

attend these meetings.  If 

you are interested, please reach out to Mrs. 

Ward and she will send you an invitation.  

School Closures 

Schools will be closed on 

Good Friday, April 2nd and 

on Easter Monday, 

April 5th.  There will 

also be no classes for 

students on Wednesday, 

April 14th for Parent Teacher Interviews, and 

staff Professional Development.  Please mark 

these dates on your calendar.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember  

March 8th:  classes resume after 

March Break 

March 9th: April Great Canadian 

Bagel order forms go home today 

March 17th: St. Patrick’s Day 

March 18th: April bagel orders are 

due today 

March 19th – Schools are closed for 

Professional Learning & Report 

Cards  

March 31st: Report cards are sent 

home today  

April 2nd :  Good Friday (schools 

closed)  

April 5th:  Easter Monday (schools 

closed)  

April 7th: PSSC Meeting 6:00 pm  

April 7th: Home & School Meeting 

7:00 pm  

April 13th – Parent Teacher 

Interviews 4 – 7 pm 

April 14th:   Parent Teacher 

Interviews 9:00 am – 12 pm  

 


